






CARDIFF HIGH SCHOOL P.T.A. 
 
REPORT ON 2016/17 ACCOUNTS 
 
The Cardiff High School Partnership (PTA) Fund Accounts closed on 31 August 
2017. 
 
A breakdown of the funds raised and money donated to the school during this period 
is as follows: 
 
1. Income 
 
In 2016/17 the direct giving via Standing Orders and cash/cheque donations 
continued as did a number of fundraising initiatives, including a very successful 
Dinner Dance, Car Boot Sales, the Easyfundraising Scheme and the Lottery 
Fundraising. A breakdown of the funds raised is given below (please note that these 
sums are the total made once the expenses have been deducted): 
 

 Direct Credits/Standing Orders/etc.   £7,300.68 

 Refreshment Sales - Autumn Concert   £   293.55  

 Car Boot Sales      £2,271.43 

 Parliament Cinema Night     £   568.27 

 Christmas Craft Fair      £   304.71 

 Easy Fundraising      £   244.19 

 Lottery Fundraising      £1,899.30   

 Refreshments Sales – School Production  £   938.45 

 Dinner Dance      £2,595.00 

 Raffles       £   879.00 

 Tea & Coffee at Parents Evenings etc.   £   537.91 

 Duke of Edinburgh Award Fundraising    £4,424.69 
 
2. Expenditure 
 
This year the PTA continued to contribute towards the refurbishment of the Science 
Laboratories in conjunction with The Wolfson Foundation, these have now been 
completed.  Contributions have also been made towards the purchase of lap top 
trolleys enhancing the schools IT provision.  In addition nearly £4,400 has been 
raised for the Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme which will continue this year.  
 
The 2016/17 Accounts closed with a balance of £3,265.94. 
 
MRS. D. MACHO 
BUSINESS MANAGER 
 
20 November 2017 
 


